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Autumn 1  Newsletter 2 Friday 15th September 2023 

Headteacher : Corinne Thomas 

Dear Parents 

Despite the rain, we have had a lovely week in school. The children seem very settled in their new classes and have been impressing 

their class teachers. I have noticed Beech class have been on their travels this week - I think they have had lessons in a variety of 

spaces making really good use of our fortunate school environment. They have had lessons outside, in the hall, in the Music/Art room, 

in the computer suite - some amazing immersive learning opportunities! 

All classes have been having their elections for our school leadership groups this week -look out for the announcements of who have 

been chosen for these roles soon. 

You may not be aware, but we have had no cookers in the school kitchens this week - the kitchen staff have done a remarkable job 

working with a 'normal' sized oven in the staffroom and huge thanks go to Brookehurst Primary School who have helped us with some 

menu items. It looks like the repairs will not happen until late next week, and so unfortunately we will be having to make menu 

changes for next week. Please look out of an email about this. Thank you in advance for your support with this matter.  

Have a lovely weekend, 

Mrs Corinne Thomas   

Head Teacher 

CLASS MESSAGES: Any class messages or updates will now feature here on the newsletter each week. This is to support any important communications 

from the teachers being missed in additional emails. 

KEEP UP TO DATE  Scan the QR Code to follow us on FACEBOOK to see our This Week in Pictures video and regular updates!  

SCHOOL VALUES REWARDS WINNERS 

 

Consideration: Chairis– Chestnut 

Challenge: Teddy– Holly 

Collaboration: Lola– Redwood 

Confidence: Adyaa– Chestnut 

 

Class Spotlight– Redwood 

Redwood have had a fantastic start to the term. 

We are excited to start our new topic Dynamic Dynasties and have already researched 

and investigated artefacts that date back to the Shang Dynasty. We have even 

performed using playscripts inspired by ancient Chinese leaders.  

We have started our art topic Tints, Tones and Shades and had fun mixing paint to 

find the perfect colour for our garden paintings. 

In maths, Redwood have been working so hard on their first topic about place value 

and have shown so much confidence already. It has been a joy to be back and I am 

hoping we can carry on with our fabulous consideration and curiosity. 

 

WRITER OF THE WEEK 

Elm— Darcie 

Beech—   Amaya 

Chestnut— Ben F 

Holly— Delilah  

Redwood— Caitlyn 

Cherry—- Faith 

Pine Please could we remind Pine Class that we will be in school full time from Monday 18th September (8.45 - 3.15), please drop 

off and pick up  from the Reception playground. Could the children all bring in their PE Kits and wellies.  

  

GOLDEN BOOK 

Elm– Maverick 

Beech– Hugo 

Holly– Grayson 

Chestnut– Joel  

Redwood– Ella C 

Cherry– Lucas 

A Gentle Reminder 

Please can you ensure that your child has an appropriate waterproof jacket in school on rainy days.                                                         

We do try and get the children out at breaktimes and lunch times where possible. Thank you. 
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Leave of Absence– Advice from Warwickshire County 

Council 

Parents do not have any entitlement to take their 

children on holiday during term time. Any application for 

leave must establish that there are exceptional 

circumstances and the Headteacher must be satisfied 

that the circumstances warrant the granting of leave.  

The school can only consider applications for leave of 

absence which are made by the resident parent (the 

parent with whom the child normally resides). 

Applications for leave of absence must be made in 

advance and failure to do so will result in the absence 

being recorded as “unauthorised”. This may result in 

legal action against the parent, by way of a fixed penalty 

notice. 

Applications for leave of absence which are made in 

advance and refused will result in the absence being 

recorded as “unauthorised”. This may result in legal 

action against the parent. 

 

Pupil Voice 

What have you enjoyed learning about as part of our new curriculum?  

 

'I have enjoyed learning about the people who had the 

courage to speak up about slavery'  

'I am enjoying learning about 'Stig of the Dump', I really 

like the characters'  

'In Art I have enjoyed painting landscapes, and I have 

enjoyed looking at ancient Chinese artefacts'  

'I have enjoyed learning about the Romans and how 

they invaded different countries'  

 'I've enjoyed learning about the properties of different 

materials and   making electrical circuits with them'  

'I have enjoyed learning about Begu and writing a   

description of him'  

 

Please see School Calendar above for Open Day dates. Tours 

available at 9.30am, 11am and 2pm. Limited spaces available 

so please book via the school office to reserve a place. 

E: admin2033@welearn365.com   T:01926 492045 

 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

20th September– Reception Photo by Stratford Herald 

20th September– Manor Adventure Information Evening– 5pm 

27th September– European Day of Languages 

11-13th October– Year 6 Manor Adventure  

18th October– Individual Photos  

20th October– Open Day for Prospective Parents 

25th October– Manor Adventure Assembly  

30th October– Half Term 

9th November- Open Day for Prospective Parents 

22nd November– Year 4 Class Assembly 

12th December– Reception Class Nativity 

15th December– PTA Pantomime– Cinderella 

22nd December– Break Up for Christmas  


